

Dear Ima

An important **runoff election** is coming up on **Tuesday, December 6** to choose the next U.S. Senator from Georgia. Are you ready to vote? I vote because

I want to create a better future for all of us, with good jobs, good healthcare, and safe communities.

Millions of Georgians are voting this year. Don't miss your chance — make a plan now to cast your ballot in the runoff election.

You can learn more about how, when, and where to vote at:

www.georgia.gov/voting

Thank you for being a voter!

Sincerely, Carolyn

A volunteer wrote and sent this letter through Vote Forward, a nonprofit organization that serves volunteers who want to help fellow Americans vote.

Questions about the voting process? Call 866-OUR-VOTE (866-687-8683) for assistance. To let me know you plan to vote or to opt out of future mailings, use code AWGQ953 at votefwd.org/vote.

For: IMA VOTER, 1234 DEMOCRACY WAY, DECATUR, GA 30303-3000